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Dear Alan

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of
Conservation, dated 1 September 2017. You requested the following: a copy of the
agreement signed between the Department of Conservation and Fire and

Emergency New Zealand.

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached:

Item | Date Document description Decision
1 1 July Operations Services Agreement Released in full
2017
n
Spnog011708101151
0.pdf

Yours sincerely

eter Noble
Acting Director National Operations

Department of Conservation Te Papa Atawhai
National Office

PO Box 10420, Wellington 6143
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